
September 11, 2013 
 
Dwayne & Sherrill Bull 
Box 259 
Goodfish Lake, AB   T0A 1R0 
 
Re: Lease of NE2-62-12-W4 
 
This will confirm that Council at their meeting of September 10, 2013 resolved to 
cancel the lease entered into with you for the above named property.  As per 
Section 3(b) of the lease agreement, if the lease is cancelled the Lessee agrees to 
give up the quiet and peaceful possession of the said Lands… Please be notified 
that the lease will be cancelled effective October 15, 2013. 
 
Council considered that the requirement to build a fence within 60 days of signing 
the lease was not fulfilled. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(780) 645-3301 ext. 208. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sheila Kitz, CLGM 
Chief Administrative Officer 


